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Dear Passaic Valley School Community,

This letter provides you with several updates regarding major accomplishments, program initiatives and
infrastructure upgrades that will be completed soon. We will continue working towards our goal to
provide the best educational environment possible for all students and staff.

★ Our senior class had an outstanding year. They were accepted into Harvard, Cornell, Brown, Johns
Hopkins, Georgetown, Fordham, Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute, Stevens Institute of
Technology, George Washington, NYU, Vassar and more. This only helps validate our strong
academic programs. Put in the work and reap the benefits of a first-class education at PV!

★ Our Energy Improvement project will begin soon and includes $2.1 million in lighting and
ventilation upgrades. The entire school will be retrofitted with new LED lights and Honeywell
systems in each classroom. This project is being funded with federal grants and will not cost the
district any money. The entire project should be completed by the end of the summer.

★ The auditorium is scheduled to receive a complete renovation which includes new seating,
carpeting, tiling, sound and lighting. This project will begin in late August and should be
completed in the fall. We are excited to provide our award-winning Fine and Performing Arts
program a beautiful theater that they will be proud to call home.

★ The new turf field is scheduled to be installed by mid-June. The renovation of our running track
will begin after graduation and has a completion date of mid-July.

★ Our new electronic sign marquee has been ordered and will be installed in June.
★ Our Chromebooks have arrived! We will begin our 1:1 rollout in June.
★ We will continue painting over the summer to brighten up the building.
★ The website has been updated with a cleaner appearance and is more user-friendly.
★ The first year of open campus lunch for seniors was a huge success.

I am extremely proud of these accomplishments and I am honored to serve this wonderful district. Thank
you for your continued confidence in our administration and staff. It truly is a great day to be a Hornet!

Educationally yours,

Brack Healy, Ed.D.
Superintendent

www.pvrhs.org


